
ERCA Minutes 04/19/2025 
• Attendance: 23 

Treasurer’s Report 
Balance: March 9th, 2025 $9,999.67 

Expenses: Roger - New garbage can $37.98 

  AMA Sanction for MonsterFest $35.00 
 

Envelopes $5.48 
 

Above All Sanitation $289.43 

  Total Expenses $367.89 

Income: Dues & new member fees $395.68 
 

Total Income $395.68 

Balance: April 10th, 2025 $10,027.46 

                                          

• As of Apr 10th, 53 members have renewed for 2025. 

o With our 4 club officers, that gives us a membership count of 57 people. 

o 13 members from 2024 have not renewed. 

Old Business: 
• MonsterFest  

o If anyone is storing a kit for the club that can be a raffle prize, let Ken know 
(events@eugenerc.org) 

• Above All Sanitation restarted monthly service. 

• Jim had been asked to find out the cost of getting a fabric runway: 
o The consensus was to see about the cost of improving the current grass runway. 
o Brain suggested lawn base and adding soil - $50 per yard 

• Brian raised the idea of doing a second swap meet towards the end of the season. 
o Ken to check on the Grange’s availability for early October – Ken to follow up. 

 

New Business: 

• Roger purchased a new garbage can from Jerry's for the airfield. 

• The Letter of Agreement we have with Eugene Airport tower expires May 9th. 

o Roger to follow up. 

• Oliver shared that Eugene Toy & Hobby was sold to Radar Toys. 

• Al reminded us that the Memorial Day fun fly is coming up next month. 

• Cale reminded us that if we order Horizon Hobby stuff via Eugene Toy & Hobby club members 
get 5% of and there is no shipping. 

mailto:events@eugenerc.org


• May meeting at the field – Saturday May 17th. 
 
 


